Wellness Committee – April 20, 2021

The Wellness Committee met on April 20, 2021, via Zoom. The committee discussed that the District continues to serve meals to both in-person students as well as remote only students. Meal participation has increased through the course of the year and there has been steady increase at the elementary level over the past few weeks. The committee members commended the food service staff for their flexibility throughout the year. In addition, the USDA announced on April 20, 2021, that they are extending meal waivers with NYS Child Nutrition (further guidance is expected). The extending of the waivers will allow districts to offer free meals to all students until June 30, 2022. Finally, as the buildings are welcoming back more students all buildings are continuing to work on social-emotional learning with the students. The next committee meeting is scheduled at 3:30 p.m. on June 8, 2021.